
What a Week!
News of September 17

This week we learned all about Feelings. It was fun to have 
a guest author, Janan Cain, read her book.
Plus the letter B and number 2.
STEAM focused on the five senses. 

Next week’s theme is Bees.
Plus the letter C and number 3.
STEAM will focus on weighing, measuring and dinosaurs!  

Word of Mouth

The #1 reason people 
choose a preschool is 
because they hear about it 
from a friend. We appreciate 
you sharing the good news 
of RPC preschool with 
others! 

Please also like, comment 
and share our Facebook 
and Instagram posts. 

We have a few spaces 
available!

Coming soon….Artsonia! 

Artsonia is an on-line gallery 
for your children’s artwork. The 
first project will be posted next 
week. 


